
City of Crossville

Legislation Text

392 North Main Street
Crossville, Tennessee 38555

Discussion and action on request for outside-City sewer line extension

SUMMARY:
First Presbyterian Church, located at the corner of Hwy. 70E and Rock Quarry Road, needs to
replace their septic system. They would like a permanent solution by connection to City sewer. The
church is located outside the City limits. They have requested that the sewer line be extended to
their property with the City’s assistance in funding the project. According to policy and previous
sewer extensions to churches outside the City limits, the City has provided the labor and the
churches paid for the materials.  They will be charged the outside-City rates.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:
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